
 

 
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

 

 

April 8, 2020 
 

Via Web Portal  
 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary  

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 
 

Re: Docket UE-180479   

 2018 Renewable Energy Target Final Compliance Report 

 WAC-Required Report: WAC 480-109-210(6) 
  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE” or “the Company”) submits for filing its 2018 Renewable Energy 

Target Final Compliance Report (the “Report”).  In Order 01 in the above-referenced docket, the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission required PSE to file a second compliance 

report no later than June 1, 2020, that provides information necessary to determine whether the 

Company met the January 1, 2018 Renewable Portfolio Standard (“RPS”) target, including the 

specific megawatt-hours and/or renewable energy credits (“RECs”) used to meet the target.  

Order 01 also required PSE to provide details about which certificates were used for its voluntary 

renewable energy programs in 2018. 

 

Attachment 1 to the Report is a listing of RECs retired for 2018 RPS compliance.  Attachment 2  

is a listing of RECs used for PSE’s voluntary renewable energy programs in 2018.   

 

Please contact Chris Schaefer at 425-456-2932 for additional information about this filing.   

If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

Attachments:  

Final 2018 RPS Compliance Report 

Attachment 1:  RECs used for 2018 RPS compliance 

Attachment 2:  RECs used for voluntary renewable energy programs 
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